
S.P.F.H.S. UNDERGOES
SELF-EVALUATION

The primary concerns of Dr. Tyson and the
entire Administration this year have been the
construction of the new addition and the im-
pending Middle States Evaluation. A sincere
effort was made to encourage student partici-
pation in both of these areas. The Administra-
tion openly sought the aid of interested
students in helping to form ideas and pro-
cedures to be used once the move has been
made into the new facilities. These programs
included suggestions for a more liberal policy
toward the spending of free time. The student
body was asked to assume a responsible and
active role in the formulation of projects, pro-
grams, and philosophies to be employed within
the next few years.

The Middle States Evaluation presented
another challenge to Administration and stu-
dents alike. In looking objectively and hon-
estly at the situations which exist at S.P.F.H.S.,
students and administrators worked together to
praise the school's good qualities and improve
the areas where weaknesses were present.

A widened path of student-Administration
liaison and communication helped to make the
1968-1969 school year a profitable and suc-
cessful one.
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